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DONATIONS 
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. However, in accordance 
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 must formally be 
approved in the Consent Agenda.) 

 
 
 

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations: 
 

1. $200.00 from the Arlington Garden Club in support of the Stanwood High School FFA 
Career and Technical Education Department. 
 

2. A Conn trumpet, valued at $500.00, from community member Dan Bailey in support 
of Stanwood Middle School’s band program. 

 
3. $10,984.35 in materials and $1,628.00 in equipment from the Stanwood High School 4A 

Booster Club. This donation was made possible through a grant funded by the 
Stillaguamish Tribe of Indians for the purchase of art supplies, materials, and equipment 
in support of the high school Glass & Arts Program.  
 

4. $13,500 from The Haggen Foundation. The Stanwood-Camano School District was 
selected as the recipient of the Stanwood Haggen’s “Building Brighter Futures 
Together” campaign. The funds donated are in support of The Haggen Foundation’s 
Youth and Education Initiative within the community. 
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